
 

Bulletin: 17-23 
 

TO:  Greenheck Business Partners 

FROM:  Sue Wirkus 
  Manager, Customer Care Team 

DATE:  May 1, 2023 

SUBJECT: Tracking Enhancements 
 
 
We have made some tracking enhancements to provide more efficient and up-to-date tracking and are 
replacing our current shipping history with a visual dashboard. We have added some additional data 
regarding the tracking status that we feel will be more valuable to you and the customer. Below is a 
snapshot of this new layout.  
 

 
 

 
For more accurate tracking of our truckload shipments the estimated ship date will no longer be visible 
until the appointment has been made. Once the appointment is made the estimated delivery date will 
populate into the new dashboard.  



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

On consolidated pool trucks we will add a note stating please allow 1-2 business days for LTL tracking 
link to be accessible. This is due to the tracking not being available until the shipment reaches the 
terminal and is checked in.   
 



 

 
 

 
Depending on your screen resolution you may notice that some of the information is cut off. We are 
working on enhancing this. 
 
 
Please note you can click on the (3) dots on the dashboard wherever you see them for additional 
information. 
 

 
 
 
You can download it in a PDF or open it in a browser to get a larger view. Please note downloading 
PDF information will not update in PDF view and maps are not interactive. 
 

 
 
 
You can also view: 
                                 
Individual box expansion 



 

 
 

 
Use expanded not full screen view 
 

 
 

 
If you have any questions on tracking, please feel free to reach out to your regional customer care 
team. 
  
 


